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Dear Anna, John and Crew,

On behalf  of  the Nehalem Elementary School, I would like to thank you for supporting

our Backpack Program during the 2021 school year. We appreciate the time and

energy your team members spent helping to organize, order and distribute

wholesome foods.

As with many endeavors, we couldn’t help bridge the weekend food gap without a

little help from our friends. I know that community partnerships, like ours, are the

heart of  our coastal towns. It is the spirit of  giving back to the community that helps

us make it through the ebb and flow of  these difficult times.

We look forward to working with you in the new year and continuing to serve the

families and children together and foster the love of  learning.

Best Wishes,

Heaven Hartford

Family Resource Coordinator

Nehalem Elementary School

heavenh@nknsd.org

(503) 355-3639


